
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
TO: EUSTIS CITY COMMISSION 
  

FROM: Tom Carrino, City Manager 
  

DATE: November 17, 2022 
  

RE: Consideration of Sponsorship for Lake Cares 

Introduction: 
Eustis City Commission asked for a discussion regarding a sponsorship to assist with costs 
for the construction of the new home for Lake Cares, Inc. Food Pantry 

Background: 
Lake Cares, Inc. Food Pantry is constructing a new building at 4500 North 19 A in 
unincorporated Lake County.  While historically not physically located in Eustis, Lake Cares 
regularly facilitates food distribution events in Eustis and has been a strong partner with the 
City. 
 
City Commission requested a discussion item on possibly assisting Lake Cares in the form of 
a sponsorship for their new facility.  Attached is the gift chart from Lake Cares outlining the 
available sponsorship opportunities. 

Recommended Action: 
Staff is recommending sponsoring the “Donation Drop Off Area” in the amount of $10,000, 
which can be paid out at $2,000 annually for five years.  This provides a sponsorship for a 
high-profile area at a reasonable cost to the City. 

Budget/Staff Impact: 
The budget impact would be $2,000 per year for five years. 

Prepared By: 
Tom Carrino, City Manager 

 

 

 


